
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 August 2007 

2. BRIEFINGS 
 
 2.1 NEW PLUNKET CENTRE – ADDINGTON 
 
  Lorraine Logan, Project Manager, and Kristine Haughey, Area Grants Co-Ordinator, of 

Canterbury Plunket addressed the Board on the financial and operational requirements of the 
new Plunket Centre in Twigger Street, Addington. 

 
  The Chairperson thanked the representatives for the briefing provided. 
 
  The Board received the information and decided that a letter endorsing the project be 

forwarded to the Council when it next considers major grant applications .  
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision.


